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6243. 

APPROVAL-PROPOSED AGREEMENT WITH B. AND 0. 
RAILROAD CO. AND N. Y. C. AND ST. L. RAILROAD CO. 
FOR RECONSTRUCTION OF SEPARATED CROSSING IN 
LIMA, ALLEN COUNTY, OHIO. 

CoLUMBUS, OHIO, October 23, 1936. 

HoN. JoHN }ASTER, JR., Director of Highways, Columbus, Ohio. 

DEAR SIR: You have submitted for my consideration a proposed 
agreement by and between the Director of Highways, the City of Lima, 
The Baltimore and Ohio Railroad Company, and The New York, Chicago 
and St. Louis Railroad Company, covering the reconstruction of the 
existing separated crossing with the tracks of said companies on State 
Highway No. 128 located at a point on Elm Street, in the city of Lima, 
Allen County, Ohio. 

After examination, it is my opinion that said proposed agreement is 
in proper legal form and when the same is properly executed it will 
constitute a valid and binding contract. 

Said proposed contract is being returned herewith. 

6244. 

Respectfully, 
JoHN W. BRICKER, 

Attorney General. 

APPROVAL-BONDS OF CITY OF SHAKER HEIGHTS, CUY­
AHOGA COUNTY, OHIO, $76,000.00. 

CoLUMBUS, OHIO, October 23, 1936. 

Retirement Board, State Teachers Retirement Syste·m, Columbus, Ohio. 


